
Birdsong Nature Center 
Spring Plant Sale – April 6th, 2024 

Please join us this Saturday, April 6th, from 9am-to-1pm, for Birdsong's final Spring Plant 

Sale of 2024!  

We have some wonderful plants for you, and the following are just some examples: an 

array of beautiful healthy native trees and shrubs (dahoon hollies, Shumard oaks, tulip 

poplar, redbud, bald cypress, Florida anise, coontie palm, and some highbush blueberries), a 

collection of lovely wild azalea cultivars and natives (Tallulah Sunrise, Phlox Pink, Earl’s Gold, 

Rhododendron canescens and R. austrinum) and a wide variety of native perennial and 

pollinator plants (rue anemone, jack-in-the-pulpit, several native iris, birdsfoot violet, 

columbine, coral honeysuckle, fringed campion, wild white indigo), and some gorgeous 

non-native perennials (several kinds of begonias, Korean chrysanthemum, blue butterfly 

bush, lemongrass, agapanthus, ferns, and African false hostas in bud).  

These plants are listed just to give you an idea of what we have – there are many other 

desirable species and varieties in each category!  

Admission to the Center is free that day. Please come and enjoy the plant sale and then 

go for a walk to see some early spring wildflowers!  

For more information call 229-377-4408 or email birdsong@birdsongnaturecenter.org. 

 

 


